
 

 

Thursday 2nd May 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This term, like all terms, has started with a bang!  

 

The children have come back refreshed after the holidays, full of energy 

and have been immersing themselves into everything. This week clubs 

have started; fixtures have been played and rehearsals are in full swing 

for our Performing Arts schedule for this term.  

 

Our Year 4 children are currently enjoying their first residential trip to 

Lodge Hill, and we are delighted that they will have the opportunity to 

experience a range of outdoor activities and challenges. This trip not 

only allows them to become more independent and develop social skills 

but also helps them to realise the importance of trying new things and 

overcoming fears. For some of them, it is the first time they have ever 

spent a night away from home.  

 

Please can I remind all parents not to park in the disabled bays outside 

the school. There have been occasions this term where cars have been 

parked in these bays and those who are entitled to use them have not 

been able to park. Thank you for your cooperation on this matter.  

 

I would like to wish the very best of luck to Rowan Farnell for this 

weekend where she is completing the Isle of Wight Ultra Hike in aid of 

The Martlets Hospice. If you would like to contribute to her fundraising, 

please follow the link on ‘The Week Ahead’ document. 

 

A big thank you also goes out to our Friends of Windlesham team who 

hosted a successful coffee morning at Windlesham on Tuesday. It was 

great to see parents meeting up on what was a treat of a sunny morning.  

 



 

To wrap up, I do hope that you have enjoyed reading the Classlist posts 

that have started up this week and you have found the windows of 

opportunity to see the learning that the children get involved in 

interesting. Please use the attached QR code if you wish to sign up to 

the app. Parents are welcome to also join the FOW and Whole School 

groups to keep up to date with events across the school community.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

David Leggett 
Headmaster 

 

 
 


